
 

 

 
May 9, 2022 
 
Zoning Board of Appeals 
C/o Town Clerk 
210 Central Street 
Hingham, MA 02043 
 
RE: Request for Special Permit Application Withdrawal 
 138 Nokomis Road – Assessors Map 26 Lot 129 

Applicant – Sarah Hanlon 
  
Dear Zoning Board of Appeals: 
 
On behalf of the applicant, we hereby respectfully request a withdrawal of the previously filed 
application without prejudice. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
GRADY CONSULTING, L.L.C. 
 
 
_____________________ 
Nicholas C. Leing 
Project Designer 
 
Enc.  
 
Cc: Sarah Hanlon 
 149 Stayner Drive 
 Hingham, MA 02043 
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